
Superintendent’s Report

October 18th, 2017



Recent Events

Many cancellations due to the fires and smoke

● THANK YOU to EVERYONE who helped get us through a very 
difficult week

● Thoughts and prayers go out to all of our families and employees 
dealing with the aftermath of the fires



ROADMAP UPDATE

● Community Campaign Kickoff-October 5th at the East Bay 
Center for the Performing Arts

ACHIEVING STUDENTS: College Day is next week-a chance to 
better understand our SAT and PSAT performance.

INVESTED EMPLOYEES: Partners in School Innovation fully 
underway.  Board report coming in November.



Upcoming

Parents as Partners Conference 
on Saturday, October 20th from 
9am-3pm at DeJean Middle 
School


